We took a group photo of the lab.

We took the group photo after Ms. Oshima joined the lab in May as a secretary of the budget, The Grant-
in-Aid for Transformative Research Areas (A). Dr. Oike and Dr. Nomura also joined the lab as ISSP research

fellows. The sunshine was strong as a summer day on that day. It would have been better if we took the
photo a bit early time.
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